From: Chad Burchard [mailto:cburchard@inb.com]
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 5:07 PM

To: Comments

Subject: Assessments RIN 3064-AD35

To whom it may concern:

| am writing in response about the 2009 increase concerning the FDIC and the insurance required to be
paid by Banks. As a community Banker, | find it hard to believe that this “one-time assessment” is being
considered. Bank profits are down, and many banks are in financial distress. This will only make
matters worse. | do not support this increase. | urge you to reconsider this request.

Chad R. Burchard
Spokane, WA
509-462-3609 - office phone



